
PUBLIC MARKET ADVISORY COMMISSION RESOLUTION TO RECOMMEND 
IMPLEMENTATION OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE PUBLIC MARKET 

OPERATING RULES 

 
Whereas, City staff have submitted changes and adjustments to be made to the Public 
Market Operating Rules for the improvement of market operations. 
 
Whereas, City staff have appropriately and diligently acknowledged and incorporated 
vendor feedback regarding the changes into the finalized proposal presented today, 
November 20, 2014. 
  
Whereas, the proposed operating rule changes have been reviewed by the City 
attorney’s office. 
 
Whereas, the Public Market Advisory Commission reviewed the draft changes to the 
operating rules at the October 23, 2014 meeting. 
 
RESOLVED, that the Public Market Advisory Commission recommend that changes to 
the operating rules proposed in the memorandum from the Market Manager dated 
November 13, 2014  be implemented as proposed. 
 
 
November 20, 2014 
 


